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ROAD COMMISSION SEEKS CANDIDATES FOR THE POSITION OF
MANAGING DIRECTOR

THE COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION WANTS YOU TO KNOW . . .

The Board of County Road Commissioners of Van Buren County announced its search for a Managing Director
is now underway.  Daniel F. Bishop, the Road Commission’s current Managing Director, recently made public his
plans to retire effective February 28, 2023.  Bishop joined the Road Commission in 2020 taking the helm after a
previous extensive career in local government.  

The Managing Director serves as the chief administrator of the Van Buren County Road Commission.  The ideal
candidate will be someone who wants to make a difference in Van Buren County and be part of the Road
Commission’s mission to maintain a safe and efficient road network.  The Board of County Road Commissioners
is requiring the successful candidate to maintain residency within a 60-mile radius of Van Buren County. 
Interested candidates are urged to review position qualifications, requirements and essential duties at
www.vbcrc.org/jobs.  

To apply for this position, candidates must submit a letter of interest and resume to the Chairperson of the Board
of County Road Commissioners, Van Buren County Road Commission, P.O. Box 157, Lawrence, MI 49064. 
Letters of interest and resumes must be received in the post office box no later than November 30, 2022.  The
Van Buren County Road Commission is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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